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Aparajita Chattopadhyay, PhD 
Professor 
International Institute for Population Sciences 
Mumbai- India 
 
Dear Dr. Chattopadhyay: 
 
On behalf of the Columbia University Mailman School of Public Health, it is my great honor to extend this formal 
invitation and to welcome you as a Yusuf Hamied 2021-22 Fellow.  I am delighted to reintroduce you to the 
faculty director of our Yusuf Hamied Fellowship program, Dr. Kavita Sivaramakrishnan, who will be in touch 
regarding plans for your residency with us in New York, which we hope will happen in 2022 when it is safe to 
travel and a better time for in-person exchanges on your research with our faculty. (Dr. Sivaramakrishnan’s 
email is ks2890@cumc.columbia.edu). You have already heard from our colleague, Ravina Aggrawal, director of 
the Columbia Global Centers | Mumbai, whose team will assist you with visa and hotel arrangements when the 
time comes to plan your stay. 
 
Your fellowship with us will build on terrific momentum built in the first two years of this program. It is our 
intention to plan your 2022 stay so that it is as productive and agreeable as possible to help you seed what we 
hope will be sustained research collaborations with our faculty. To achieve that efficiently, we look forward to 
planning a preparatory Zoom call for you with one of our faculty members who will serve as your school 
facilitator, and we will plan to have you present a virtual talk on your work early next year via Zoom so that our 
faculty can get to know your interests and plan collaborations. 
 
I hope you will save the date of October 15 and join us online at 6pm (Mumbai time) for our annual Yusuf 
Hamied Distinguished lecture to be given by Dr. Vikram Patel. I am attaching the flyer so that you can register 
for that lecture. 
 
With thanks to our friend Dr. Yusuf K. Hamied for making this program possible and in anticipation of your 2022 
residency with us, I send best wishes to you and welcome you into our Hamied Fellowship Program. 
 
    
Sincerely Yours, 

 
Linda P. Fried 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Archana K Roy   

 
 
 
                   

Dr S Irudaya Rajan 
    Chairman, IIMAD 

 
 
 
 
  


